
   

                                                               

               

 
 
 
 
 

31 October 2022  
  
  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As a class we are going to visit the Educational Centre at Windsor Castle on Tuesday 1 November. 
We will be leaving at 9.30am and returning at 2.30pm so will be able to return home on their normal 
transport. 
 
They will need weather appropriate clothing, as part of it is outdoors, along with a packed lunch 
and a drink. 
 
If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
 
Jade.o’neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
  
Yours faithfully  
  

  
  
Jade O’Neill  
Class Teacher Rowling Class  

  
 


